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IMPORTANT DATES  

AUGUST   

Science Week 14—18 Aug 
Thursday 17th  

“Use your Noodle Day.” 
Optional gold coin donation 

Book Week 21—25 Aug 
Tuesday 22nd 

Book Character Dress Up. 
Parade: 9:05am in Big Shed 

Friday 25th 

House activities for Book Week 

SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 6th                     
State Softball in Melbourne 

Selected students 

Saturday 9th                           

VSSS Performances 

Sunday 10th  

Daffodil Festival Parade 

"Once Upon a Springtime”  

Friday 15th                             

End of Term 3 Assembly 2pm 

Early dismissal 2.30pm 

OCTOBER                       

Monday 2nd                               

First day of term 4 

Thurs 19th & Fri 20th           

Gr3 PGL Camp 

     

Principal’s Message 

Dear parents and carers 

The concert proved to be a wonderful occasion 

for our students and the whole school 

community. It was everything that we hoped 

for and more. The students produced their 

best performances, and the audience was 

appreciative and enthusiastic. Thank you for 

the donations that provided so many delightful 

prizes in the raffle. Thank you also to the lucky 

families who won more than once, but insisted 

on a re-draw. This was a generous 

demonstration of the spirit of our school 

community. 

The athletics squad travelled to Bendigo 

yesterday to compete in the interschool 

athletics carnival. The team had a terrific day 

and returned to school with place ribbons for 

many events. Well done to the whole team! 

Next week is Science Week, and the junior 

school council suggested a special day during 

the week. The inaugural “Use your Noodle” 

day is scheduled for Thursday 17th August. For 

a gold coin donation, students will receive two

-minute noodles for lunch and all classes will 

work on some special science activities and 

investigations during the day. The gold coins 

will be donated to Allergy and Anaphylaxis 

Australia. 

The following week is Children’s Book Week 

and all classes will read and discuss the award 

winning books for 2023 during the week. 

Tuesday 22nd August is the day when children 

can choose to dress up as a favourite book 

character. We will hold a grand parade in the 

Big Shed straight after the bell at the start of 

the day, and parents and carers are welcome 

to watch the grand parade. Dressing up is 

optional for the children and should not cause 

stress. Please don’t spend a lot of money! 

Working out what you have at home or can 

borrow from friends is best. House groups will 

work together on special activities on Friday 

25th August to finish off Book Week. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Regards 

Lee MacDonald 

Principal 

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au  

 

 

  

 

Term 3 Week 4             

Friday 11th Aug 2023 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Pictured: L-R Back: Elsie, Lilly & Eliza Front: Ella, Alena & Lilia 

Finley 

Lilia 
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THIS WEEK IN OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE (OSHC) 

I wish to purchase the whole school photo 10x8 $23 

Name: ___________________________________ 

Copies: ______________________ 

Paid Cash/EFT/SCHOOL ACC 

BSB: 063 517  ACC: 10031412    Orders due by  18/8/23 

                                     ```````````` 

I wish to purchase a copy of the Concert USB $18.00 

Name: ___________________________________ 

Copies: ______________________ 

Paid Cash/EFT/OR SCHOOL ACC 

BSB: 063 517   ACC: 10031412     Orders due by  18/8/23 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Lilia-For putting an amazing effort into your concert dance. 

You always have a smile on your face and your enjoyment 

shines through! 

Lilly– For displaying the school value of resilience during our 

amazing grade 6 camp. 

Alena—I love that gorgeous smile and great enthusiasm in 

your class and whole school dance. Well done!! 

Eliza– For bringing fantastic positivity, kindness and energy 

to everything you do. You really rock. Keep it up! 

Elsie-For always displaying a positive attitude towards all 

your school work and always putting in 100%. Keep it up! 

Ella T—For displaying the school values of ‘Personal Best & 

Resilience’. Your effort this week in our class dance has 

been fantastic! 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

SAKGP IN RECESS UNTIL TERM 4 KYNETON DAFFODIL FESTIVAL 
Mrs Thomson is taking some leave until the end of this term 

and so the Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Program will 

take a break too. We have worked a special timetable of 

SAKGP classes this term to ensure the students have already 

completed the required number of kitchen and garden ses-

sions. SAKGP will start again in week 2 of term 4. Students in 

grades 3 & 4 should bring their lunch each Tuesday for the 

remainder of the term. We wish Mrs Thomson an enjoyable 

break! 

 
The school traditionally participates in the Kyneton Daffodil 

Festival Grand Parade which will be held on Sunday 10th 

September. The theme this year is is "Once Upon a Spring-

time" and participants should “bring the enchantment of 

beloved fairy tales to life!”. Please reserve the date. The 

parade only takes an hour or so and is a lovely way for our 

school to participate in a community event  More infor-

mation will follow in later newsletters. 

Hey team! 

Just a quick update on out STEM challenge from this week. 

Our challenge this week was ‘egg drop’! The students got into 

groups and had to make a shield for their egg. The aim of the 

activity was to not have the egg crack when dropped from the 

top of the cubby. We saw some awesome designs from all of 

the children! Thank you to everyone who participated this 

week, we can’t wait to see what you’ll create next week! 

Have a great weekend everyone, see you next week! 

Hannah J  
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LITTLE RED RIDING ’ Da HOOD 
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LITTLE RED RIDING ’ Da HOOD 
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CONCERT PROGRAM COVERS 

Congratulations to all who entered their drawing for this year’s concert program covers.  

This year’s winners were: Matilda, Triela, Olivia Ha, Zoe, Hugh B, Manny, Isabella, Ella O, Rosalie, Hugo S, Abby H 

& Adeline. 

Highly Commended: Harper, Evie S , Abi B & Lucinda 
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We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Respect—Friendliness—Resilience—Teamwork—Creativity  

COMMUNITY NEWS 


